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Dear Councilmembers, For many years I've had the good fortune
to work with Vahid Khorsand, both as an active member of the
community, as the west valley representative of Mayor Garcetti
and most recently as Councilman Blumenfield's Planning Deputy.
No matter what role he was filling at the time, Vahid has
consistently demonstrated a deep commitment to the community
and its people, always doing so with sincerity and humility. Vahid
is honest, intelligent, thoughtful and pragmatic in his approach to
solving complex and sensitive issues. His accessibility and
approachability is unique in public service and I am confident that
his appointment to the Board of Public Works will be of great
benefit to the people of the City of Los Angeles. I know that
Vahid will bring a breath of fresh air to the Board and his "valley
perspective" as well as his prior experiences as a community
activist, private sector businessman and public servant will be
invaluable to his service on the Board of Public Works. I therefore
fully and heartily endorse and support Vahid Khorsand's
nomination to the Los Angeles City, Board of Public Works.
Thank you for the opportunity to express my opinion and for your
consideration. Brad Rosenheim



